From: Elisha Thapa <ETHAPA@KB-LAW.COM>
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 9:31 PM
To: Clarke, Lucy (DPH) <Lucy.Clarke2@mass.gov>
Cc: Jennifer Gallop <JGallop@kb-law.com>; Catulle, Fabiola (DPH) <Fabiola.Catulle@mass.gov>
Subject: RE: DON Application #WE-24062414-AS

CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail system. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Lucy,

Attached please find the Applicant’s comments on the staff report. I have attached a redline copy with the following proposed changes:

Pg. 4: Table 1 - Changed the number of ‘Pre/Procedure Beds’ in the ‘Proposed Site’ from 29 to 17 and the related ‘Proposed Change’ number in the same row from +18 to +6.
Pg. 19: Continuation of Efficiency paragraph, sentence starting with “ORs are sized to meet these needs…” - As per our discussion on Tuesday, 10/16, added “procedure rooms” after ORs as reference to procedure rooms would be more relevant since the Applicant only has procedure rooms.





Thanks, Elisha
